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2024-2025 Our Lady of Victory School Registration

Our Lady of Victory School provides a strong academic, moral, and religious start for your child’s education career.
As a smaller school, we are better able to address the individual needs of each student, whether they are academic,
emotional, or social. The foundation to any building project is critical. Investing in a strong educational

foundation for your child is priceless.

As we are making plans for budgets and supplies for next school year, we need your help in planning for students.
We need to know if your child will be attending OLV in the fall or not. Please return this form if your child is
returning to OLV or not. There is a $100 nonrefundable registration fee per family. This fee holds a spot for your
child for 2024-2025. An email will be sent out at a later date to complete the registration process, which will take
place on the ]MC website.

It costs over $9,000 to educate each child at OLV. We ask parents to pay part of this, we fundraise part of it, and
Our Lady of Victory Parish subsidizes the rest of the cost. You can reduce your tuition costs by participating in our
SCRIP program. Every dollar earned goes towards a reduction in next year’s tuition.

For the 2024-2025 school year, Catholic student tuition will be $2,750 and non-Catholic student tuition will be
$3,250. There is a $200 credit for a second child attending. Please keep in mind there are tuition scholarships for
all families, both Catholic and non-Catholic. We never want financial situations to be the reason for not attending
OLV.

Thank you for teaming up with us for your child’s education! We take this responsibility very seriously. If you
have any questions about the upcoming school year or about OLV in general, please contact the school office.

Jake Raths, OLV School Principal

Please fill out and return this form to the OLV School office with your $100 registration fee by Wednesday,
March 27, 2024.

Child’s Name Grade Next Year

Yes, my children will attend OLV School during the 2024-2024 school year
No, my children will not attend OLV School during the 2024-2025 school year

We are undecided where they will attend school during the 2024-2025 school year at this time

Parent’s Signature Date



